

National League of

Cities

1301 Pennsylvania Avenue NW Washington, D.C. 20004

(202) 626-3000

Officers

President
Cathy Reynolds
Councilwoman-at-Large, Denver, Colorado

First Vice President Pamela P. Plumb Councilor, Portland, Maine

Second Vice President Terry Goddard Mayor, Phoenix, Arizona

Immediate Past President Henry G. Cisneros Mayor, San Antonio. Texas

Executive Director Alan Beals

July 24, 1987

Mr. Kent Rautenstraus 4242 Dover Street Wheatridge, Colorado 80033

Dear Kent,

On behalf of the National League of Cities, my thanks for providing a delightful evening of entertainment during the N.L.C. Board dinner July 17th.

As I hope you could tell from the response, everyone truly enjoyed your piano playing. Some of us, in "great" voice had an exceptional time after the dinner. I appreciate your spending the extra time with us and helping us all to have a wonderful evening.

As soon as I receive the bill for your extra hours, I will forward it to N.L.C. and have your check mailed as soon as possible.

Once again, many thanks. I hope we have the opportunity to work with you again.

Sincerely,

Cathy Reynolds

President

Councilwoman At-large

Denver, Colorado